
Clothe Yourself & Feed the Hungry 
 

Support the ​6th GRADE GIVE BACK​ ​as they 
raise money to ​RISE AGAINST HUNGER​!  

 

 

 

By purchasing a $34 Vineyard Vines T-shirt, you will be donating 
$10 for RAH and providing 30 meals to people in need. 

 

 
 

*Orders will be available for pick up at OPS in March 2019* 
Just in time for Spring! 

 
Two-Step Process to Order:   

1. Go to ​https://tinyurl.com/y6ue4fq2​ and submit order form 
2. Make check payable to “Oradell Board of Education” 

a.  return in an envelope labeled “6th Grade Give Back” via 
your child’s homeroom teacher 

b. include your name and telephone number in the memo 
line. 

 
Orders Will Only Be Processed 

After Forms are Submitted and Checks are Received. 
 

ORDERS DUE BY FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2019 
 

Any questions, please email ​kategibney18@gmail.com 

mailto:kategibney18@gmail.com

